Dear

I am writing to you because I am very concerned about climate change. I attend/am a member of Sheffield Quaker Meeting.

In 2011 the Quakers made a commitment to change the way we live, to sustain the world we live in and to become a low carbon sustainable community.  We realise we can no longer ignore the fact that our planet is finite and we are living way beyond our ecological limits.  

As an individual I am committed to reducing my own carbon footprint. I am proud that Quakers nationally are the first faith community in the UK to divest from fossil fuels. But action at this level is not enough. We need action at the national and global level too. 

The challenge is enormous and scale of change required hard to grasp.  However, the National Campaign against Climate Change and Sheffield Climate Alliance see a way forward to a positive future. We are calling on the next Government to move from delay to action in the following ways:

● 10% emissions cuts year on year, creating at least one million climate jobs.
● From fracking and fossil fuels to renewable energy for all our needs.
● From cold homes and energy waste to insulation for all.
● From exploitation to climate justice: UK support for a just international climate deal.

I am very interested to hear how you and your Party are rising to the challenge. I would particularly like to know how the four demands expressed here are reflected in your Party’s manifesto and what measures you have already taken in making sure your Party can rise to the challenge of climate change. 

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely
